
Special Events Message from Your Manager

Residency and Service Agreement - Alterations

March 2024
Black Rock News

March  8

March  11

March 14

March 18

March 19

March 21

March 28

We welcome back KPMG who are offering
their services to complete your tax return
at no charge. For those of you who signed
up, the tax clinic will be offered on:
Date: March 20
Time: 6:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.
Location: Media Room

Once you’ve completed your taxes, check
your mail for your Notice of Assessment.
We require an updated copy every year!

Happy Spring!

Welcome New Residents!

Tonya Patrick
Assistant Manager

Robert K.     Bryan O.     Gail S.   

Sign up for our trip to 
Park Place Mall

Sign up for the trip to 
Value Village 

Join us in the coffee lounge at
2:00 p.m. for a pie eating contest!

Sign up for the Trip to 
South Wal-Mart

Enjoy an elegant dinner as we
take a trip to Paris starting at 
4:00 p.m.

Sign up for the trip to Helen
Shuler Nature Center

Come down to the coffee lounge
at 9:00 a.m. and visit with the St.
Joseph Kindergarten class

Prior to making any modifications to the suite such as the addition of shelves, the resident must
have the prior approval of the Manager and must follow the Foundation's policy regarding
guidelines for installation. Installation must be completed by appropriate, qualified personnel as
approved by Management.
No additional electrical writing, light fixtures, ceiling fans, air conditioning units, or heating
units shall be permitted anywhere in the suite without the prior written consent of the
Foundation. Changes may apply if the approved installation requires the assistance of
Foundation maintenance personnel.



Beginner Groups
We have 2 beginner groups this month one
for Canasta and one for Poker. If you are
interested in either game please come out
and take part in these teaching sessions. No
knowledge or skill required!

Chef ’s corner :

Dinner in Paris - We are excited to be doing
our Dinner in Paris again. This will be March
19th starting at 4:00 p.m. This will be a
formal event with a multi course dinner of
classic French food.  

Pizza Party Bistro - We will be having a make
your own pizza bistro on March 21st starting
at 10:00 a.m. There will be a sign up for this
event as space is limited.  

@GreenAcresLethbridge www.GreenAcres.ab.ca

March is Fraud Prevention month. Take precautions to protect yourself. Unless you have
initiated contact to a business, never give out your credit card number over the phone. Don't give
your pin numbers or passwords to anyone.
Some of the common scams being used are:

A caller advises you that you have won a lottery or sweepstakes but you need to pay for the
handling fees and you can do so by providing your credit card number.
A caller says they are your grandson or granddaughter and have been in an accident and need
money.
Revenue Canada threatens to call the police if you don't give them your credit card number to
pay the amount you owe.

Scammers are smooth and cunning. They ask you leading questions to get information from you,
then use that information to get even more personal information. If you recieve a call that you
are uncomfortable with, hang up and let your family, lodge Manager, or police know.

Emergency Preparedness - Fraud Prevention

Happy Birthday!

GAF Logo Apparel 
If you would like to order GAF logo shirts or
hoodies, talk to your manager for pricing,
sizes, and available colours

Thank you for voting Green
Acres Foundation Best of the
Best in Seniors Housing for the
sixth year in a row!

Our birthday party will be on March 1 at 
2 p.m. with The Goodtimers Entertaining.

Darlene B
Ken S
Lorraine R
Lorine D
Emma H
Barb C
Pat D
Verna W
Sunao A
Jim C

March 1
March 2
March 5
March 5
March 10
March 17
March 17
March 21
March 23
March 27

’s Corner :


